
 

 

 

 

 

 

16 December 2019 
 

The Chair 
Hearings Panel 
Waikato District Plan Review 
C/- Waikato District Council  
Via email 
 
 
 
Teenaa koe,  
 
 
Re: Gene Editing evidence for Waikato District Plan Hearing 
 
 
This is a letter to confirm that Waikato-Tainui support the evidence supplied by Malibu 
Hamilton for the above matter. Malibu was the expert relied upon in our submission.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate in contacting me or Gavin Donald directly. 
 
 
 
Naaku noa, naa;  
 
 

 
 
 
Marae Tukere 
General Manager – Oranga 
Waikato-Tainui 
 


